Explanation for Significant Differences 2016-17

The main reason for the significant variation in the Total Other Receipts (Box
3) is that the Parish Council received a Grant of £4204 from Groundwork UK
(Locality) for Training on Neighbourhood Planning.

This also largely explains the significant variation in the All other Payments
(Box 6), although expenditure in this Category for 2015/16 was abnormally
high due to the replacement of the North Side Bus Shelter Roof (£1100), and
Repairs to the Village Green Benches, and the repainting of the South Side
Bus Shelter.




